
Following the decision to not progress with the proposed Coachford 
substation, we are hosting two consultation events for the Beauly-
Peterhead 400kV overhead line project to present our proposed 
alignment design changes within Alignment Section 19 and 20.  

These events conclude our engagement prior to the submission of 
our consent application under Section 37 of the Electricity Act 1989. 

To enable the growth in renewable developments needed to facilitate the country’s 
drive towards net zero, investment in our network infrastructure across the north 
of Scotland is required to connect this power and transport it to areas of demand. 

We will be sharing our amended design and proposed alignment for the 
development to the east and south east of Keith, including details on how 
this decision was taken. This will be presented on maps and visualisations 
with a booklet and handouts available for attendees. Digital versions are 
available to download within the documents tab on our project web page. 

Interested parties can attend our drop-in events to discuss our plans with 
the project team and share your thoughts on the alignment ahead of the 
submission of our application for Section 37 consent in early Autumn.  

Feedback can be provided through printed forms available at the events, 
the online form available from the project web page or in email to the project inbox. 

Beauly-Peterhead 
400 kV Overhead Line

Proposed Alignment Design Changes - Consultation Event

Tuesday 24 June, 3–7pm

Cairnie Memorial Hall, 
Cairnie, AB54 4TQ

Thursday 26 June, 3–7pm

Longmore Community Hall, 
Banff Road, Keith, AB55 5ET

The events will be held on the 
following dates, times and locations

For more information and details on 
how to contact us, please see overleaf.



Peterhead
Beauly

Keith

Cairnie

Tel:  07586 295 274

If you have any questions, please contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Kirsty McNamara
10 Henderson Road, Inverness, IV1 1SN Email: BBNP@sse.com

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

Any comments made to us as the Applicant are not 
representations to Scottish Ministers as the decision makers.  

There will be opportunity to make formal representations 
to Scottish Ministers via the Energy Consents Unit 
following the submission of the section 37 application 

For more information and to sign up for 
project updates, please visit our website:

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/BBNP




